
ALA WAI CANAL FLOOD RISK MANAGEMENT PROJECT 
SUPPLEMENTAL NEPA PUBLIC SCOPING MEETING – COMMENT SHEET 

November 14 & 21, 2020 
 

Thank you for participating in the Public Scoping Meeting on the ALA WAI CANAL FLOOD RISK 
MANAGEMENT PROJECT SUPPLEMENTAL NEPA. This comment period is intended to assist 
the team in developing the Draft NEPA Document for publication.  Please use this form to submit 
any questions or comments you may have about the environmental, NEPA, archaeological, or 
cultural impacts of the proposed action. Completed forms may be emailed to 
AlaWaiFloodProject@usace.army.mil by December 8, 2020 for inclusion to the Draft NEPA 
document, scheduled for publication in February 2021.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT INFORMATION 
 

Name:  ____________________________________     Phone: (______)____________________ 
 
Email: _____________________________________ 


